ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

October 19, 2011

42nd School Day
Any student interested in competing in the “Environthon Meet” needs to go by C13 and see Mr. Wyatt before Tuesday, Oct.25th.
The tennis team needs to see Ms. Morgan sometime today.
Fall Blood Drive is October 28th..You must have an appointment to give; you can sign-up during your lunch or with Allied Health Science Student. You must be older than 17 or 16 year olds can give with parent permission. Help us reach our goal of 98 units this fall and save a life.
The National Honor Society induction will be held on Friday, October 21st at 8:45 am. Each National Honor Society member will receive information regarding the induction in homeroom this Wednesday.
Congratulations to the girl's cross country team for their second place finish at the conference meet yesterday. Mackenzie Galyean was 5th overall and Brooklyn Galyean finished 6trh overall. Congratulations also to Luke Dillard for having the season best time of 18:36.
Student Council will meet Thursday morning in Mrs. Turner's Room at 7:40. It is important that everyone attend.
In recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, the spirit day this Friday is dress in Pink.
Commander Ross, the inspecting officer for the NJROTC inspection, was most impressed with the Black Bear's teamwork. The Band led by Mr. Stewart was awesome. Faculty Chorus and Bach to Broadway led by Ms. Medford sang beautifully. Thank you teachers for allowing students to train and prepare for inspection activities. We will be happy to reciprocate by taking students out of NJROTC classes for additional instruction or supervising assignments, please let us know. Ms. Wyatt and the Media Center and NJROTC boosters gave us a super reception. The Athletic Department provided the spaces. Mrs. Fountain’s Family and Consumer Science Classes prepared and served a delicious luncheon. Ms. Case, Ms. Dills, Ms. Chambers, Ms Smathers and Ms.Jones and the entire office staff provided wonderful administrative support. The Guidance Department’s cooperation was outstanding, thank you. The inspector praised the freshly polished floors and the great campus appearance. Thank you Pisgah maintenance! Most noteworthy, was the respectful behavior displayed by students that attended the inspection and the Navy Ball. NJROTC thanks you for your patience, help, and support in making their inspection day a huge success!
Guidance Dept. Announcements :( Please read these to your classes, especially Srs.)
 Students taking Alg. II second semester who would like to take the PSAT are reminded to come by Guidance as soon as possible to sign up to take the PSAT free of charge. The PSAT will be given on Wed. Oct. 26th. 11th graders are also reminded this is the year you may qualify for the National Merit Scholarship. Come by Guidance to sign up. There is a $14.00 charge if you are not taking Alg.II.

TEACHERS:
CAFETERIA:  Oct.17 – Oct.21 

1st Lunch  Mathews and Burnette
2nd Lunch   Warren and Acquaviva
3rd Lunch  Allen and Goodwin
